
 
 
A crucial election is happening in Wisconsin, and your voice matters more than ever. 
 
Two completely opposed candidates are competing for a single seat on the Wisconsin Supreme Court—a position 
that will directly impact redistricting, election integrity, and the future of state, and federal elections for years to 
come. Wisconsin was the only state decided by the closest margin of the top 3 states to determine the President 
(2016, 2020, and 2024) – less than 1% each time! 
 
Your vote matters. 
 
I'm not going to tell you who to vote for—that’s your decision. But I urge you to show up and vote your faith and 
freedom values. The direction of Wisconsin, and our nation, is shaped by those who step up and make their voices 
heard in this election. 
 
Here are your key election dates: 
 

• Election Day: April 1, 2025 
• Early Voting: March 18-30, 2025 
• Registration Deadline: You can register online or by mail up to 20 days before the election, in person at an 

early voting site from two weeks before until the Friday before, or on Election Day at your polling place. 
 
Make a plan to vote, today—whether early, by mail, or in person on Election Day. Your voice is needed. Your 
values matter. And your vote counts. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

For a closer look at the candidates in this race, 
scan the QR code to access Million Voices’ 

Candidate Fact Sheet. This free Fact Sheet is 
church approved and can be printed and 

distributed! 

Want to help spread the word? Scan the QR 
code to share this vital message and resource 

with any Wisconsin voters you know. 

 
Thank you for taking a stand. Wisconsin’s future is in your hands! 
 
In faith and freedom, 
 


